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**MEDIA ADVISORY**
New trash and recycling services roll out Jan. 7

EVANSVILLE, Ind. — On Monday, Jan. 7, new residential trash and recycling services will begin for
Evansville Water and Sewer Utility customers residing in City limits. The new automated trash services
and single-stream recycling will be implemented as a phased-in approach over a period of a few months,
starting in January, when distribution of the container carts will begin.

Allied Waste Services, the City’s trash and recycling service provider, recently mailed postcards to
customers outlining the new trash and recycling pick-up schedule. During the next three months, Allied
will deliver one cart for trash and one cart (with green lid) for recycling to customers. Directions on the
new cart program will be provided at delivery.

More information about the new trash and recycling services can found online at
www.evansvillegov.org/trash-and-recycling. Trash and recycling customers are encouraged to go online
or contact Allied Waste Services at 812.424.3345 with any questions regarding pick-up.
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